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D.O No. F. 1-1/2014(Secy) 12" November, 2014

Dear SirfMadam,

The UGC has embarked on numerous measures to enhance efficiency and excellence in the
higher education system in the country. The reforms undertaken in this regard havs led to
noticeable improvement in the standards of education. However, becausa of the diversity in
the evaluation system followed by different universities in India, students have suffersd
acceptance of their credentials, at times, across the university system, as well as the
employment agencies.

In order to mitigate this procedure, it has been thought that the Choice-Based Credit System
(CBCS) proposed by the UGC should be adopled by all the Universities. This would ensure
seamiless mobility of students across the higher education institutions in the country as well
as abroad. The credits eamed by the student can be transferred and would be of great value
to the students in the event of their seeking migration from one institution to the other.

Even in the universities which have already adopted the CBCS it has come to our notice that
there is tremendous diversity in the adoption of the system that inter-university migration of
students amongst such universities has also posed problems. Under the situation
mentioned, the UGC has formulated Guidelines for adoption of uniform Choice-Based Cradit

System across all the universities. The Guidelines have been uploaded on the website of the
UGC (www.ugc ac.in).

You are requested that the Guidelines may kindly be accessed from the UGC website and
the system introduced in your esteemed university from the academic year 2015-16. All the
actions taken in this regard may kindly be communicated to the Secretary, UGC (email:
ugc action@gmail com ).

With kind regards,

(Jaspal . Sandhu)

The Vice-Chancellors of all Universities.
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